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Fri, May 10th, 2024

Greetings AMHS Families, 

We hope everyone has had a great week. We want to wish our senior art students
congratulations and good luck as they continue with their senior art showcase this
weekend. 

Have a wonderful weekend!

May 10 - 12: Senior Art Showcase at
Boynton House at Richmond Green 

May 20: No school - Victoria Day
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2024



School Council Spring
Fundraiser

Grad Updates 
Please note that if your child is
graduating, the Grad Fee is now live on
School Cash Online. This Fee is
required to take part in the Graduation
Ceremony in June. This fee covers the
facility rental, souvenir cap and gown
and refreshments after the ceremony,
and two tickets to the ceremony. 

Many graduates have yet to submit
their volunteer hours. This is a
requirement for graduation. Students
must complete 40 hours. Please speak
to your student to find out if this is
complete, and if not, please encourage
them to do so soon (March break is a
great opportunity). If you have any
questions about volunteer hours,
please reach out to the Guidance
department. 

 
As spring approaches, why not cultivate
your own garden and enjoy organic
produce all season long? Join us in
supporting our school-wide student
activities by purchasing seeds from
Limitless Growth. Not only will you be
contributing to our school community, but
you'll also have the chance to embrace a
sustainable lifestyle. 

Please consider purchasing items through
the following link:
https://limitlessgrowth.co/AlexanderMacke
nzie

Let's grow together! 

https://limitlessgrowth.co/AlexanderMackenzie
https://limitlessgrowth.co/AlexanderMackenzie

